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Thursday 5th September

Dear Parent/Carer,

For those parents/carers who have ordered a Chromebook through the school portal the expected delivery of these

has been delayed due to circumstances out of our control. The expected delivery of these is now scheduled for the

16th September. Please accept our apologies for the delay and be assured we are doing everything possible to

ensure that students receive their Chromebooks as soon as possible.

All staff are aware and will make any necessary adjustments needed due to this slight delay which also includes

extended learning (homework) expectations.

For those parents/carers who were unable to order a Chromebook through the first portal opening, a second portal

opening will become available from 5th September to 10th October 2024 and information for this will be sent

accordingly.

If you have any queries regarding the purchase or use of a Chromebook for your child in school, please do not

hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mr W Cullum

Assistant Headteacher


